SEPTEMBER 2003

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on September 12, 2005 at
7:00 p.m. in the Heath Township Hall.

Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and Lindholm with the prayer. The minutes
were approved as read.

Riverwalk South (Meadows) is requesting final board approval to their PUD. Al &
Marcia were present to explain their plans and answer any questions. Ron noted that all
engineers and developers of these projects would need to send their plans to PCI as well
as to all board members. A motion was made by Boerman and supported by Schipper to
give final approval to this project. All ayes. Motion carmed.

Sheila presented a resolution from Scott Corbin, Allegan County Emergency
Management, requesting all boards adopt the NIMS so that further funding can be
received. A motion was made by Boerman and supported by Meiste to approve. All
ayes. Motion carried.

Dick updated the board on the last board of appeals meeting where they gave approval to
Brink Farms.

County Commissioner Kimberly VanLangeveld gave an update on the new jail, which is
being studied.

Misti reported that a judgment came down on ANR from the State Board of Appeals and
the township has to pay back 6 years of personal property taxes at approxamately
$43,000. Due to the short notice, we were required to pay the school portion of
approximately $293,000. Hamilton and Allegan schools will be issued a finance charge
and this amount is due from them by the 15® of September 2005,

Ron has ordered 30 pine trees for the berm behind the fire department from Landscape
Design Services. The will be 4 £t high, 15 f. apart and will be delivered in 4-6 weeks.

The township bills were presented. A motion was made by Boerman and supported by
Meiste to approve the payment of these. All ayes. Motion carried.

The fire department bills were presented. A motion was made by Schipper and supported
by Boerman to approve. All ayes. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Lindholm and supported by Schipper to adjourn at 7:45. All
ayes. Motion carred.

Sheila Meiste, Clerk



